
Date: 10.11.2023 
Subject: Deepavali– Holiday 
Ref No: GPS/Cir/022/2023-24 

 

Dear Parents, (Kindergarten to Grades 8) 
  

Please be informed that Monday, 13th November & Tuesday, 14th November 

2023 will be a holiday on account of Deepavali. 
 

 

WE WISH YOU ALL A VERY HAPPY AND SAFE FESTIVE SEASON 
 
 
 

Sd/- 
Principal 

 


